Thursday 30th November 2023

Dear Parent/Carer(s),

Parent Forum Meeting

Back in October, we held our very first Parent Forum meeting. This was a lovely opportunity for us to meet with some parents in an informal setting and discuss relevant topics and seek feedback. You will find the minutes of our meeting on our Parent Forum page on the school website:

https://www.danebank.tameside.sch.uk/parent-forum/

Our next Parent Forum Meeting is planned for **Friday 8**th **December at 9.15am** – the meeting will last for no longer than 1 hour.

If you wish to join us for the meeting, please indicate your intention on the electronic survey that will come out later today. If you are unable to make it, you can ignore the message – no response is needed.

As a reminder, there will be agenda for the meeting with a short space for any other business at the end. The meeting is not the place to discuss individual issues/concerns – rather whole-school issues that work towards making things at Dane Bank the best they can be.

The agenda for this meeting will focus on:

- Update on research regarding communication between school and home (follow up from last meeting)
- Discussion around fundraising opportunities/ideas possible re-launch to a PTA/"Friends of Dane Bank" group
- Best ways to report end of Autumn Term pupil assessment data to parents

I hope some of you will be able to join us for the meeting and look forward to seeing you then.

If you have any questions about this, please let me know.

Kind Regards,

Joanne Lennon Headteacher